10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 11 November 1983

Visit of the Yugoslav Prime Minister

Thank you for your letter of 8 November.

I suggest that you advise the Yugoslavs that Mrs. Planinc's

speech at lunch here on 16 November should last for about 4-5
minutes.

I think that the Prime Minister might be agreeable exceptionally
on this occasion to the circulation of texts of the speeches. But
she would rather see Mrs. Planinc's speech before approving the

text of her own. Is it possible for you to obtain a text for me
urgently?

Roger Bone, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.




